JULY 07 2020.

THIS IS IN REGARDS TO AMENDMET BYLAW UD. 9124, 2020.

1 LYNNE SCOFIELD OF 7057 TAFT DRIVE.

I HAUE LIVED HERE FOR OVER ZI YEARS.

I HAVE ENJOYED OUR QUIET ROAD AND LARGE
YARDS. PUTTING IN EXTRA HOMES AND SMALLER
LOTS WILL INCREASE TRAFFIC AND NOISE.
PASSING THIS BYLAW WILL START A TREND
FOR OTHER LOTS IN OUR AREA, IT IS MY
UNDERSTANDING THE LOT ACROSS THE STREET
HAIS ALSO BEEN PURCHASED AND PLANNING
TO SUBDIVIDE IT AS WELL.

I HAVE BEEN TOLD THEIR HAS ALREADY BEEN TWO READINGS WITH OUT OUR KNOWLEDGE. TO PASS THIS REZONING.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME.



JUL 07 2020



CITY OF PRINCE GEORGE SERVICE CENTRE